
Remembrance Day 

 

School will be taking part in the minute's silence on the 11th November at 11.00 am. 

 

The Royal British Legion have left some merchandise in school, that can be purchased for a 

minimum donation of 50 pence. Items include reflective poppies and poppy bracelets. The 

box doesn't include poppy brooches or paper poppies.  

 

Please send any donations into school next week. If you would like any more information 

please contact the school office. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and keep safe. 

 

Miss Barker 


